
SB item for decision liquor permits

Linda Parent <lparent@richmondvt.gov>
Tue 7/2/2024 11:10 AM
To:​Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>​
Cc:​Linda Parent <lparent@richmondvt.gov>​

We have received requests from the following for liquor license approval:
VT Fine dba Kitchen Table  - 1st / 3rd and outside consumption
William Donovan dba Lucky Spot Variety  2nd / tobacco /tobacco substitute
Please add to next SB agenda
Thanks

Linda M Parent, CVC, Richmond Vermont
PO Box 285
Richmond, VT     05477
Lparent@richmondvt.gov    802-434-2221 x 2

Electronic communications are considered a public record, and thus subject to disclosure under the Vermont
Public Records Law (1  V.S.A. ss315-320).
The Town of Richmond and its employees hold no liability for information provided for a land record search.


